
 
Chairwoman, Co-Chairs and members of the House Health Committee,  
 
I am in support of Representative Hayden’s proposed -2 Amendment to HB3063. I believe there there 
should be a financial compensation to families for the loss of income or cost of homeschooling as a 
direct result of this legislation.  
 
My family will not be able to afford the cost of losing an income and then shelling out thousands to 
homeschool our 4 children.  
 
We also hold deep religious views that prohibit our use and adopting of vaccines for those that include 
human aborted fetal cells. Please do not revoke our ability to exercise our religious freedom as that is 
one of the main tenants upon which our country was built.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Veronica Darling  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
 

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS

